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Thank you, Lord, for P.E. & J.F.
securing employment this last

week. May they and all who have
become employed see your mighty
hand and praise you. Thank you for
your love, peace and provision of
all. Lord, please continue to bless

and heal your children - Aida,
Jasso/Farias family, Calmero

family, Lopez family, and all who
have experienced loss. May your

children know and feel peace
instead of anxiety. Thank you for

the gift of calm.



Health, friends and family

Time with Jane

Thankful for a very kind hearted
man that gave up his appointment

for me.

A loving and Godly spouse.

The quickness of staff to get my
son's medical appointments set.

Good food, good music and good
friends.

Family



Had a very productive week at
work - Had a short but fun phone
call with my son who is away for

college

God blessed me this week by giving
me a good Valentine's day with

loved ones.

I'm grateful for his presence. I
pray that i can be compassionate
and kind to others to praise Him.

Thank God for helping me pass my
teacher certification exam! I am

now a teacher.



To be a means of grace.

I am grateful for the sufferings
that God gives me with suffering,
perseverance and eventually hope

Provided for safe air travel

Our pre UIL Orchestra Festival at
Memorial HS (McAllen) went well.
Many good things going on as well
as many other things to work on.
What evidently doesn't need work

is my putting (in golf). At my
neighborhood's Putting contest, in
18 "holes" I had an astounding (and
record breaking) 26 putts. My goal

was under 36 putts. Yowza!


